Angela Budde

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 6:20 AM

To: Angela Budde

Cc: Lissette Carey

Subject: Fwd: Opposition to Parking Deck Resolution

Please upload to agenda item
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Roger McVeigh" <rogermcveigh@bellsouth.net>
Date: November 14, 2016 at 6:13:21 PM EST

To: "Roger McVeigh" <rogermecveigh@bellsouth.net>
Subject: Opposition to Parking Deck Resolution

Reply-To: <rogermcveigh@bellsouth.net>

Dear Mayor and City Commissioners,

We are homeowners at 627 Simonton Street — directly across from the proposed parking deck at 616
Simonton Street.

We have stated our opposition to a multi-level parking garage at this location in previous
correspondence dated November 2014, March 2015, and April 2016.

We once again respectfully ask that you not move forward to incur taxpayer expense related to a muiti-
story structure at this location.

Living directly across the street, we have a birds eye view of the utilization of the current surface
lot. There have been anly a few occasions when the lot has been at capacity.

As part of the redevelopment of the fire station, we were promised a “park-like” surface parking lot —

which contributed to our support for the variances needed to construct the firehouse.

Please do not destroy the character of our neighborhood with a multi-story parking structure at this
location.

Sincerely,

Roger & Cindy McVeigh
627 Simonton Street



